
Dear Oregon Legislatures, 
 
I'm writing today to oppose House Bill 3063. I'm not anti or pro vaccinations, I'm writing because I 
believe in medical freedom in this country and every child's right to a free education.  Once you strip a 
parent of their right to decide any medical decision (especially one's with inherent risks), the 
fundamentals of what this county was founded on, are gone.  
 
I believe Oregon will lose millions of dollars when families flee to a place where medical freedom still 
exists. We cannot take that risk, especially over a few cases of the Measles. We cannot let 
pharmaceutical companies run this state or country. We must take a stand and allow parents (along 
with healthy professionals) to decide what is best for their child. 
 
I appreciate your time in reading this and I trust Oregon Legislators will make the correct decision and 
oppose HB 3063 
 
Thank you, 
Faye  
Resident and mother of two in Bend OR 
 
 


